
  �or �eace

Global Art Project for Peace   
P.O. Box 40445 
Tucson, Arizona 85717 USA    
 

www.globalartproject.org 
 
Tel: 1 (520) 628.8353  peace@globalartproject.org    

Joyously Creating a Culture of Peac� through Art 

March 28, 2024 

Dear Global Art Project for Peace Artist: 

Above is your match for the 2024 Global Art Project for Peace exchange! 

Thank you for adding your energy to our efforts to create a culture of peace through art! Thank you for keeping 

the spirit of hope and joy alive and for sharing your inspiring energy out into the world during this challenging 

time. The focus of your energy is especially important now with the many ongoing conflicts around the world. 

During the week of April 23–30, you and your partner will exchange visions of global peace and goodwill. As 

a Global Art Project participant, the visions created by thousands of other participants will simultaneously 

encircle the Earth along with your vision. Imagine the power of all that energy focused on the intent of creating 

a peaceful, loving, and healthy future!  

I wish that everyone could have an opportunity to see the registrations from so many extraordinarily 
diverse groups and individuals from around the world! It’s truly amazing and heartwarming. Soul-
nourishing. 

Countries with people who have created art for the Global Art Project exchanges are:

Algeria 
Antilles  
Argentina 
Australia 
Austria 
Bangladesh 
Belarus 
Belgium 
Belize 
Bosnia 
Botswana 
Brazil 
Bulgaria 
Burundi 

Cambodia 
Cameroon 
Canada 
Cayman Islands  
China 
Colombia  
Costa Rica 
Cyprus 
Czech Republic 
Denmark 
Ecuador 
El Salvador 
Estonia 
Ethiopia 

Finland 
France 
Germany 
Ghana 
Greece 
Haiti 
Honduras 
Hungary 
Iceland 
India 
Indonesia 
Iran 
Iraq 
Ireland 

Israel 
Italy 
Japan 
Kenya 
Korea 
Lithuania 
Luxembourg 
Malaysia 
Mali 
Malta 
Mexico 
Morocco 
Namibia 
Nepal 

Netherlands 
New Zealand 
Nigeria 
Norway 
Oman 
Pakistan 
Panama 
Peru  
Philippines 
Poland 
Portugal 
Romania 
Russia 

Rwanda 
Samoa 
Senegal 
Serbia 
Singapore 
South Africa 
Spain 
Sri Lanka 
Sudan 
Sweden 
Switzerland 
Taiwan 
Tanzania 
Thailand 

Tibet 
Trinidad 
Tunisia 
Turkey 
Uganda 
Ukraine 
United Arab Emirates 
United Kingdom 
United States 
Uruguay 
Uzbekistan 
Venezuela 
Zimbabwe



There is no way that I could possibly fulfill everyone’s expectations for their matches…it simply isn’t possible. 

Unless…if everyone’s expectation is simply the joy of creating and sending a message of love to another human 

being on earth…a complete stranger wherever or whomever that may be. If everyone’s expectation is simply the 

joy of knowing that they’re being given an opportunity to add their energy to the collective energy for global peace 

and goodwill…then I know I can fulfill their expectation. 

Thank You to the Regional Coordinators and everyone else who worked so hard to make the 2024 Global Art 

Project for Peace exchange a success. The Project is a cooperative, grassroots effort and couldn’t happen without 

the dedicated support of generous and caring volunteers, donors, and participants. We’d love to have your help 

again for the 2026 exchange! 

Global Art Project Angel Corps: If a person or group hasn’t heard from their GAP exchange partner by the 

end of June, they can contact us and we’ll connect them with a group or individual in the Angel Corps who 

will send them artwork. If you’d like to create art for the Angel Corps, please let us know. You can also continue 

the energy of the Global Art Project during the interim year by participating in the Let’s All Join Hands 

portion of the Project. Visit our website for more information about the Angel Corps and Let’s All Join Hands 

programs. 

Send Us Your Photos: We’ll post a 2024 Gallery with selections from your photos, videos, and other materials 

that you send us — including excerpts from your letters. So please mail or email us photos of you or your 

group creating their art, of the finished art, and of you or your group with their finished art. And be sure to 

also send us photos of your local exhibitions and performances of art for peace! It’s uplifting and inspiring for 

others to see examples of art created for peace and of some of the wonderful people around the world who 

added their energy! 

Seeds of Peace: I always think of the Global Art Project brochures as seeds of peace and love that are being sent 

out into the world. I’m never sure where they’ll land or what will sprout. I know these seeds will touch people 

in ways large and small. The artworks, the wondrous personal expressions of love and peace, are the flowers 

that bloom from these seeds. And the flowers of art themselves will touch the hearts and consciousness of the 

many thousands of people who will have the opportunity to experience them. 

Thank you for making the Global Art Project a reality by sharing your gift of vision with the world. 

All One People Joined Together Here On Earth To Make Peace Happen Now  
Together United Yes Whole…YES! 

With Love, Peace and Gratitude, 

 
Katherine Josten  
Founder/Director


